Chute Parish Council


There will be an extraordinary virtual meeting of Chute Parish Council (via zoom) at 15.00hrs on Friday 1st May 2020.All Councillors are requested to participate.


This meeting is called to discuss 
The Debenhams’ plot: Planning Application: 20/02296/PIP


Members of the public can join the meeting by invitation and will need to contact the Clerk prior to the meeting should they wish to do this. Please contact The Clerk by 18.00 hours on Thursday 30th April 2020

Heather Bourner 
Clerk to Chute Parish Council
clerk@chuteparishcouncil.co.uk
Telephone 01264 773976

